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TO:   Directors of Financial Aid 
Public and Private/Independent Institutions of Higher Education 

 
FROM:   DeChà Reid 

Director, Financial Aid Services 
 

DATE:   June 13, 2017 
 
RE:    Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) for Public and Private/Independent Institutions 
 
 
The Texas Higher Education Coordinating Board (THECB) announces the release of the new four-year 
MOU contract to public and private/independent institutions. THECB will be sending MOU’s within two 
weeks to all public and private/independent institutions to review, sign, and return electronically by 
August 4, 2017. 
 
In developing the MOU for distribution, Financial Aid Services integrated input from the Coordinating 
Board’s Office of General Counsel and Office of Internal Audit, as well as the Financial Aid Advisory 
Committee and its appointed sub-committee. The MOU specifies the responsibilities of the institution 
and THECB in the administration of state financial aid programs (e.g. state grants, loans, work-study, 
scholarships, waivers, and exemption programs). The terms of the MOU will end August 31, 2021. 
Institutions that do not return a signed MOU will not receive funding for fiscal year 2018.   
 
One specific change within the MOU relates to the language regarding auditing and records retention. 
The records retention requirement has been extended from five to seven years. Based on feedback 
from the Financial Aid Advisory Committee, THECB will conduct an analysis of the records retention 
requirement. This analysis will take time. However, if changes to the record retention requirements 
occur within the four-year MOU term, an amendment will be sent to all institutions.  
 
Please retain a signed copy of the MOU for your records and email a signed copy to 
DeCha.Reid@thecb.state.tx.us. 
 
If you have questions, please contact Financial Aid Services at (844) 792-2640 or email DeCha Reid 
directly. 
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